
12/15/22: PPE: The COVID-19 positivity rate currently is 10.5%. Due to Department of Health and OSHA 
guidelines, everyone must still wear PPE while working. This includes a facemask and eye protection 
(faceshield/goggles). If a client is suspected to be positive, additional PPE must be worn. If there are any 
changes, we will let you know. If you would like to opt out of messages, please call 570-385-2818.  

 


